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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
 

RGM MEMO  JUNE 10, 2019

An Electronic Announcement was posted on June 5, 2019, announcing the Operational Guidance for Direct Loan Origination Fee change on October 1, 2019. The announcement reminds schools how the Common Origination and Disbursement (COD) System will process Direct Loans with the new origination fees and how to correct records if necessary. They made the necessary COD system changes to be able to process loans with the new origination fees on June 3, 2019. We already updated the RGM system so that it will send to the COD system Direct Loan records where the first disbursements will be on or after October 1, 2019 using the origination fees noted in the May 30, 2019 Electronic Announcement. Please read the Electronic Announcement carefully for other information provided. We have included the link to the Electronic Announcement below.
Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/060519OperGuidforDLOFeeChgOct12019.html
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